
The theme for the month of November is “Courage”.  

Reminders: 

• It is getting colder outside, and snow will be flying very soon. We are outside often throughout the day, 

and we encourage students to dress for the weather! We do not want anyone getting frostbite on their 

fingers, toes, or nose because they were not dressed properly. Jackets, hats, mittens, etc. are a good 

idea to have to keep warm while outside.  

• We also ask that students have a clean pair of sneakers here at the school. When Phys. Ed. class takes 

place inside, muddy shoes will not be permitted in the gym.   

 

Important Dates: 

• This Friday we will have our student-led canteen at lunch. All items are $1.00 to $2.00 each. 

• Hot lunch will also be available on Friday. Cheese pizza is $2.00 a slice. 

• The student-led breakfast program is every morning, and this is available to all students.  

• Monday, November 29th (one week from today): All students will be receiving their Report Cards. This 

report card will indicate progress from September until November 18th. Please keep in mind that 

assessment will be reported using the 1-4 scale. For students who did not complete the prescribed 

curriculum outcomes, NA will appear on the report card.   

• Parent/Teacher conferences will be held virtually through Microsoft Teams on Thursday, December 
2nd from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

• Friday, December 3rd there are NO classes for students. Parent/Teacher conferences will be from 9:00 
a.m. – 11:00 a.m. and in the afternoon, all staff will be participating in a Professional Development 
session. 
 

Athletics and Activities: 

1. Badminton tryouts from 3:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. this week: 

• Monday, Nov. 22nd - grade 7 girls 

• Tuesday, Nov.23rd - grade 6 boys 

• Wednesday, Nov. 24th – grade 6 girls 

• Thursday, Nov. 25th – grade 8 boys second tryout 

•   
~ Please note we are still collecting soccer jerseys, if you have a jersey, please return it to Mrs. Graham 

immediately. 

All tryouts go from 3:00-4:30. Please have your drive here by 4:30. If you have any questions please see 
Mrs. Graham 

  
2. Attention all soccer players: there are still players who have not passed in their jersey. Please 

hand it in to Mrs. Graham by the end of the week during foundations. 
 
 

3. Music club is today after school. 

 


